
From: Edwards, Gary [gedwards@comsearch.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2004 12:24 PM 
To: Sophie Arrington 
Subject: Maine Public Broadcasting R/O Application 
 
Sophie,  
 
This is a follow-up to our phone conversation regarding the C-band R/O 
application for Maine Public Broadcasting (WMEA). 
 
This confirms that it was a typo on the Sat.Arc West Longitude and it should 
read 139 West and not 143 West. 
 
We appreciate your help on this. 
 
Thank you 
 
Gary Edwards 
Comsearch 
703 726-5662 
 
 


